Golf Engineer Employed for Hillcrest Club

(Continued from Page 1)

topography of the Hillcrest course site is fine. It will make one of the best eighteen hole golf courses in the state."

Mr. Maxwell has had much experience in building golf courses. He built one of the Tuba courses, the Ardmore course, the course at Muskogee and the famous Twin Hills course at Oklahoma City. The question of sand or grass greens came up at the meeting last night and the committee decided in favor of sand greens.

"In this section" said Mr. Max. well, in discussing the question of the character of the greens, "your are just 'north of 36' or in that region where you are too far south for blue grass and too far north for a good stand of Bermuda. The Bermuda greens at Tuisa, Muskogee, and Oklaboma City were killed out last winter by that heavy sleet. These at Ardmore care through at right, I am of the opinion that you would make a mistake here in trying anything except san!"

Mr. Maxwell said he would come to Bartlesville at once end stake off the new ocurse and begin the actual work of constructing fairways and greens. The course may be ready for play

late this summer.